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Submitter Comments:

I do not approve of the Olympic Game developers being able to develop and be free of previously in 
place laws protecting the environment and putting wildlife at risk. 

Submitted by:

Submission No:

Planning (Social Impact and Community Benefit) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2025 

Attachments: No attachment

Publication: Making the submission public but withholding your name




